From: Alon Shamir

**Sent:** 29 November 2022 11:22

To: Planning Planning
Cc: Lilach Shamir

**Subject:** Camden Lock - 2022/3853/P London Communications Agency

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Council Planning Team,

I write this letter in support of the application put forward by Labtech to redevelop the market and bring new life to the area.

Being a market trader in the past 5 years, I strongly support this scheme and can't think of any objections.

The biggest and most exciting move from this scheme for me is the proposed opening of Dead Dog basin!

I cannot express how massive this will be for not only myself and my fellow traders but also Camden itself.

Opening the basin attracts new guests and offers a new attraction in the area for more regular attendees.

All of this means of course – you guessed it, a higher footfall in the market & happy market traders.

Please make this happen.

Sincerely, Alon Shamir